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12th of June 
On Monday, June 12th, 2023, school will start again after 

the Pentecost break. 

14th of June: Bayreuth Movement 
Check (2nd grade) 
For all 2nd graders, the Sports Institute of the University of 

Bayreuth is again offering the Bayreuth Physical Activity 

Check this year. Participating second graders will head to 

the Oberfrankenhalle on Wednesday, June 14th and will 

complete various sports stations. More information will be 

provided separately. 

21st of June: School forum 
On Wednesday, June 21st, at 7 pm, we will hold our 3rd 

School Forum for this school 

year.  

We ask all parents to forward 

their suggestions, questions, con-

cerns and worries regarding 

school life as a whole to the re-

spective parent representatives 

so that they can be discussed that evening. Your parents' 

representative has already contacted you on this matter. 

Open Day Review 
We are very pleased that the open day was a great suc-

cess. We would like to sincerely thank all the families for 

helping to organize the day. 
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FunRun review 
This year, on May 14th, 20 children and siblings of our school were registered for one of the child-

rens‘ runs of the Maisel's FunRun. You were great, we are proud of you! An awesome comeback 

of our participation in this running event! Many thanks also to all the families for cheering on the 

runners. 

June 23rd: School ends at 11:30 am. 
- No child care offered after that - 
Lessons will end at 11:30 am on Friday, June 23rd, 2023.  There will be no  

childcare after 11:30 am. (Advanced training for the entire team) 
 

27th of June: Theater play at the Eremitage   
On June 27th, students from grades 1 to 4 will attend the play "Momo" at the  

Eremitage in the morning. The cost of admission and transportation for this will be 

billed in the month of July. 

28th of June: Body miracle workshop (4th grade) 
On the 28th of June, the children of the 4th grade participate in the workshop "BodyWonder-

Workshop" on sex education. This will be taught separately to boys and girls. Please have your 

child bring their school bag and school supplies for all subjects according to the schedule that day. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the Friends Association once again. Thanks to the 

financial support, we were again able to offer this course to our students free of charge this school 

year. 

Regulation on early school closure due to excesive 
heat 
There is no legal regulation according to which "early school closure due to excessive 

heat" is given above a certain temperature. This is the sole responsibility of the school 

management. We will inform you in good time via e-mail (usually one day in advance) 

when we will have such a day. As before, your child will then have the opportunity to 

be cared for until 2:00 pm and then go to afternoon care. 

 

We wish you and your children a wonderful Whitsun vacation! 

Your school team of the  
Private Elementary School Thiergarten Palace 


